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BROXTOWE

The safer parking scheme is an 
initiative of the Association of Chief 
Police Officers aimed at reducing 
crime and the fear of crime in parking 
facilities.  Safer parking status, Park 
Mark, is awarded to parking facilities 
that have met the requirements of a 
risk assessment conducted by the 
police.

These requirements mean the parking 
operator has put in place measures 
that help to deter criminal activity and 
anti-social behaviour, thereby doing 
everything they can to prevent crime 
and reduce the fear of crime in their 
parking facility.

Customers using a Park Mark Safer 
Parking facility can be assured that the 
area has been vetted by the Police and 
has measures in place to create a safe 
environment.

Broxtowe Borough Council currently has 12 

Park Mark Car Parks

•	 City Road Car Park, Beeston

•	 Devonshire Avenue Car Park, Beeston

•	 Foster Avenue Car Park, Beeston

•	 Portland Street, Beeston

•	 Station Road Car Park, Beeston

•	 King Street Car Park, Eastwood

•	 Oxford Street Car Park, Eastwood

•	 Scargill Walk, Eastwood

•	 Sun Inn Car Park, Eastwood

•	 Victoria Street Car Park, Kimberley

•	 Cliffe Hill Avenue Car Park, Stapleford

•	 Halls Road Car Park, Stapleford

Work continues towards adding more

Remember
•	Never leave your vehicle insecure
•	Never leave anything on display in your vehicle
•	If you have to leave items in your vehicle put them out 

of sight

www.saferparking.com


